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Report Card Distribution 
Report cards will be sent home with students on Friday, November 20th along with the fall NWEA 
Individual Student Progress Reports in Reading and Math for grades 2-8. These items will be mailed to 
the parents of students who are enrolled in the remote learning program. Additionally, all families can 
access their child’s report card this Friday afternoon using the Skyward Parent Portal. Once you are 
logged in, just click on the “Portfolio” tab located in the left margin to view your child’s first quarter 
report card.  
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Thank you for signing up for Parent/Teacher conferences which will be held on Monday, November 
23rd and Tuesday, November 24th for all three schools. These conferences will be held virtually via 
Zoom and are by appointment only. Parents will be receiving a Zoom link via an automated email from 
the teacher’s Skyward account on Thursday, November 19th. Please save this email so that you can 
easily access the conference during your scheduled appointment. Only parents who have an 
appointment should use the link at their scheduled time. In addition, the link will be posted in the 
message center in Skyward. We encourage parents to sign in a few minutes early so that you do not 
miss part of your scheduled time. It will also be helpful if you change your Zoom name to your child’s 
name while in the waiting room. Should you not receive a Zoom link on Thursday, you can contact 
your child’s school office on Friday during school hours.  
 


